From: Heid, Frederick
Senttime: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 2:40:27 PM

To: Governor Bob Wise <all4ed@all4ed.org>
Subject:  Out of Office AutoReply: Webinar Reminder: A System Approach to Building a World-Class Teaching Profession - October 4, 2011

I am currently out of the office. | will return on Friday, September 30, 2011. Should you have an urgent issue or concern, please feel free to contact one of the following staff:

SIP/DIAP Elan Pace
SIG Latrell Edwards, Anna Moore, or Brittney Rucker

Other Katrice Green

If the matter needs to be addressed with me, please email me and | will respond as soon as possible.



